
Wednesday, October 2, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

 Attention Chamber Choir students: this week's altered rehearsal schedule is... 
 

Regular rehearsal after school today 

Thursday: Lunch Rehearsal 

Friday:  Lunch Rehearsal 

 

 Attention all Grade 12's - your CLC online course has begun!  Please make sure to check Teams 
and get going on this graduation requirement course.  If you have any questions, please 
message your CLC teacher directly 
 

 Reminder there is an argyle environment club meeting today at lunch in room 219 
 

 The Bantam Boys Rugby team won their first league game yesterday, defeating Carson 45-
21.  The team plays their next league game on Friday vs Rockridge.  Go Pipers.  
 

 Last week, the Junior Boys Soccer team won their tournament with a 3-1 victory over Terry Fox. 
Today, the boys will take on Sentinel on our home field at 345. Come out and cheer on the team 
as they work to extend their winning streak to 8 games.  

 


